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Friday 7th February 2020 

CORONAVIRUS – Public Information. 

 

Dear Parents/guardians 

A UK wide campaign has been launched to provide clear advice on how to slow the spread 
of Coronavirus. 

 

You should not be unduly worried about the possibility of your children catching the  
Coronavirus with no reason why your children should not continue to attend the primary 
school setting as normal. 
  
If you are considering travelling to China in during the half-term period or are a returning 
traveller, please refer to the FCO’s latest travel advice. Please see link: https://www.gov.uk/
coronavirus. 
 
Whilst we take pride in the upkeep of the schools, additional measures have been put in 
place promoting basic hygiene practises, such as regularly washing hands, sneezing into 
tissues. 
 
Please remind your children of the basic measures we can put in place to keep our  
environment clean and safe from unwanted bugs. 
 
Thank you 

NSPCC Number Day 

The children all looked great today. Thank you for 

your kind donations, (final total next week). All of 

the money we donate to the NSPCC will help to 

fund their vital services such as Childline and the 

NSPCC Speak out Stay safe programme, making 

an enormous difference to children today and to 

the lives of children  

World Book Day  

Its World Book Day on Thursday 

5th March. 

This year, to develop our use of 

powerful vocabulary, instead of 

dressing up as their favourite book 

character we are inviting children 

to dress up as a word.  Please see 

the photo as an example of ideas. 

Thank you 

Mrs Lock  

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus


Book Fair 

 

 

 

Please come along and support our Book 

Fair on Monday 9th March, Tuesday 10th 

March and Wednesday 11th March at 

3.00pm. 

CATERING ASSISTANT REQUIRED 

Weston Mill   7.5hrs  

41075084 

PLEASE APPLY ONLINE VIA THE WEB  

ADDRESS www.plymouthcitycouncil.engageats.co.uk 

AN ENHANCED DBS CHECK WILL BE REQUIRED 

 

Important Dates 

 

 

13/02/20   London Visit 

14/02/20 - CS Lewis Class Assembly  

                 2.30pm 

17/02/20 - 21/02/19 Half Term 

24/02/20 - Return to school 8.45am 

02/03/20 -  6/03/20 Year 5 Bikeability 

05/03/20 - World Book Day 

6/03/20     Nethercott Visit 

09/03/20 - 11/03/20 Book Fair 

30/03/20 - 13/04/19 Easter Holidays 

14/04/20   Return to school 8.45am 

4/05/20     Non-Pupil Day 

8/05/20     VE Day Bank Holiday 

25/05/20 - 29/05/19 Half Term 

25/06/20 - Year 6 & Foundation  

                 Group Photos 

23/07/20  Summer Holidays begin 

CAPO CHAMPION Children Affected 
by Parental Offending 

 

Lindsay Cooper-Smith would like to  

introduce herself in the role of CAPO  

Champion. Lindsay will be the key contact 

and source of support and advice for any 

family affected by parental imprisonment. If 

you would like to speak to her please e-mail 

l.cooper-smith@discoverymat.co.uk or call  

Beechwood on 01752 706360 and ask for 

Lindsay Cooper-Smith.  

Menu Change 

 

Thursday 13th February 

 

 

Please note that there will be a change of 

menu on Thursday.  It will be Roast Turkey 

instead of Roast Chicken. 

 

Thank you. 

Wanted!  Spare Uniform/Clothes 

 

We would be grateful for any  

donations of good condition used uniform 

and other clothing, in particular (tights,  

trousers etc).   

 

Thank you. 

 

http://www.plymouthcitycouncil.engageats.co.uk
mailto:l.cooper-smith@discoverymat.co.uk

